
 

Visiting Ya’an, Sichuan 

 

From 20 to 25 September 2013, delegates from 

HKQAA, including Dr Michael P. H. Lam, CEO, visited 

a number of schools, charities and volunteer groups in 

Sichuan. They inspected several projects funded by 

HKQAA and learned about the reconstruction and 

education which has taken place in the region since the 

2013 Ya'an earthquake. 

探访四川雅安 

 

今年 9 月 20 至 25 日，本局总裁林宝

兴博士与公司代表，探访了四川省多

个地区的学校、慈善团体及义 

工组织，跟进了解多项基金已资助的

项目概况，以及了解有关当地在雅安

地震后的教育及重建工作。 

 

   


